
Questions and comments may 
be directed to Dave Dykman, PE, 
Project Manager at DDykman@
a2gov.org or by phone 
734.794.6410 ext. 43685

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE:  
Earhart Road Improvement Project
Greenhills to US-23

The City of Ann Arbor invites you to attend 
one of two online workshops to establish 
transportation needs and community values 
for the 2023 Earhart Road project. 

Workshops will be held on Wednesday, 
Dec.1, 2021 at 12-1:30 p.m. or 6-7:30 p.m. 
Zoom meeting information can be found at 
a2gov.org/earhart2023.  

Everyone is encouraged to participate 
in public meetings. Citizens requiring 
translation or sign language services 
or other reasonable accommodations 
may contact the City Clerk’s Office at 
734.794.6140, via email to cityclerk@
a2gov.org, or by written request 
addressed and mailed or delivered to: 
City Clerk’s Office, 301 E. Huron St. Ann 
Arbor, MI 48104

Note: we will make every effort to 
accommodate requests, but it may be 
difficult to accommodate requests made 
with less than two business days notice. 



Earhart Road Improvement Project
Greenhills to U.S. 23
Virtual Meetings
Wednesday, Dec. 1, 2021
12-1:30 p.m. or 6-7:30 p.m.

City of Ann Arbor
301 E. Huron Street
Ann Arbor, MI 48104


